MARCH 18 & 25,2018

ST.CYRIL’S MASS SCHEDULE
Sunday 3/18 - 5" Sunday of Lent
9:00 am +Jerry Novak by his family

Monday 3/19 — Feast of St. Joseph

Latin Mass -

6:00 pm +Margie Salva by Vince Salva
Our Lady of Peace prayer group will meet
after Mass

Wednesday 3/21- 5" Wednesday of Lent
6:00 pm +Paul S. and Mary Lunceford by The
Stefanciks

Stations of the Cross following Mass

Sunday 3/25 - Palm Sunday Passion of the
Lord

9:00 am +Rev. Charles Jones by Katherine
Novak and Family

Monday 3/26 — Holy Week
6:00 pm +Shirley Fraher by VirginiaMaglich

Wednesday 3/28 - Holy Week
6:00 pm +Jane Capel by the Stefanciks
NO STATIONSTONIGHT

Friday 3/30 — Passion of theLord
12:00 noon Stations of the Cross

Sunday 4/1 — Easter Sunday
9:00 am St. Cyril’s and St. Mary’s Parishioners

LECTORS

3/18 Tom Topi

3/25 Stan Salva

4/1 Genevieve Pinter

WEEKLY OFFERING

March 4 & 11, 2018 $2,292.00

Mass Stipends 60.00
Coffee Sdes 30.00
Catholic Relief Services 95.00

USHERS
Volunteers please

Please pray for the sick and suffering members
of our parish:

Jane Carpenter, Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,
Ruby Tapko, John & Dorothy Cardenas, Emil
Dykal, Jeff Workman, Lucille Carr, Jason Hale,
Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson, James
Callins, John Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy
Halastik, Anthony Koehler, Patricia Cholak
Weaver, Charles and Mary Lou Woods, Richard
Perez, John Connelly, Annie Moran, David
McDonald, Suzanne Halastik and Bob Pinter.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

On behalf of St. Cyril parishioners we would
like to warmly welcome Jenni Ruby, a new
member of our parish

Easter schedule

St. Mary's Penance service Friday, March 23
during Stations of Cross

St. Mary's Holy Thursday Mass @ 7:00 pm
St. Cyril's Stations of Cross, Friday at Noon
St. Mary's Good Friday Service @ 3:00 pm
St. Mary's Holy Saturday Easter Vigil Mass @
8:30 pm

St. Mary's Easter Sunday Masses @ 8:00 am
and 11:00 am

St. Cyril's Easter Sunday Mass @ 9:00 am

Bake Daysin preparation for Slavic Festival
June8and 9, 2018 :

March 24th - Nut rolls

April 28th - Apple Strudel

May 5th - Nut rolls

May 28th - Nut rolls

Everyoneisinvited tojoin in baking in Church
Hall. If anyone would like to donate for the
baking, things needed are sugar, flour,
parchment paper, quart size freezer baggies and
butter.

We will be cleaning Church for Easter on
March 24 at 9:00 am.

Since Altar Society meeting would normally
be April 1, Easter Sunday, we will move
meeting to April 8 with rosary said before 9:00
Mass and meeting following Mass.

CCRC Sunday will be April 1, 2018. The
donation container isin back of church.

The DCCW (Diocesan Council of Catholic
Women) will be holding their annual Shoe Box
collection for Women's shelter. Items needed
aretoiletry items, hair brushes, shampoo,
deodorant, body wash/soap, socks, puzzle
books, pens/pencils, etc. Please placeitemsin
clear zip locked bags. Bags can also be
prepared for children. Those items can consist
of tooth paste, tooth brushes, children's
shampoo, socks, small toys, color
books/crayons. This collection will run through
April 2nd. If you have any questions, please
contact Kathy Philpott 816-810-0516. Please
leave bags in box in back of church.

Tothe Choir: Thank you for the beautiful
music and singing you have given our church.
Thank you for the years you have served our
Church with your musical talent and loving
devotion ... We are so very grateful.

The Pontifical Good Friday Collection
Pope Francis has asked our parish to support
the Pontifical Good Friday Collection, which
helps Christians in the Holy Land.

Y our support helps the church minister in
parishes, provide Catholic schools and offer
religious education. The Pontifica Good
Friday Collection also helpsto preserve the
sacred shrines.

The wars, unrest and instability have been
especially hard on Christians. In these times
of crisis, the Pontifical Good Friday
Collection provides humanitarian aid to
refugees.

When you contribute to the Pontifical Good
Friday Collection, you become an instrument
of peace and join with Catholics around the
world in solidarity with the Church in the
Holy Land. PLEASE BE GENEROUS

Light a candle and say a prayer for your
loved ones and our brothers and sisters around
the world.

In prayer, God keeps calling us, opening our
hearts to charity.” Pope Francis

For bulletin announcements or events please
contact Mary Puhr at 816-769-5177 or email
her at dwmkphrl@swbell.net The bulletin is
now available for online viewing at St. Cyril’s
website https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins




